
President’s Message

Dear Members,

The nomination and election of the General Committee has been held on 28th February 2020 by the members on voluntary
basis in the 35th Annual General Meeting. The new General Committee members are passionate and enthusiastic insurance
practitioner. I would like to report to you that we have organized the following events for the members in 2019/2020:

1) Insurance Talent award– Two Candidates, Ms. Winne Cheung of Marsh and Mr. Raymond Lam won the sponsorship for a 5

days training by ANZIIF in Sydney/Melbourne in October 2019.

2) Visit to the Fintech company, Huawei in Shenzhen on 2 August 2019.

3) Sport events– Golf day on 10 January 2020;

4) Drinks on 9 October 2019 with guest speaker Hays, a reputable recruitment agency, to share insurance market updates. We
also have our honorable guest, Mr. Praveen Daswani, GIC Chairman2019/2020, Ms. Selina Lau, CE of HKFI and Ms. Maggie Leung
of HKFI joined our drinks.

5) Education– CPD courses in July 2019 and Oct 2020. Special thanks to our sponsors, Chi Wah Insurance Brokers and PICC HK.

6) Snake/Annual Dinner on 11 Dec 2019 at Jumbo Kingdom, Aberdeen.

Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 in the beginning of 2020 and the situation has not been changed up to the date of this circular,
CUC is following the suit of the HK Government Health Care policy onn the social gathering restriction and care about the health
conditions of our members. Hence the events planned for 2020 have been withheld and CUC will try to organize more
meaningful events for our members to participate once the pandemic situation improves.

We are now focusing to improve our“CUC HK” website so that our members can catch up what CUC is doing and planning to

do in the future even you are“Working from Home”. We hope this newly looked website can be launched sometimes in
December 2020 and your comments are most welcomed. Special thanks to our 2nd Vice President, Mr. Li Haibin of PICC HK for
his great effort on this important task.

We hope that CUC can resume to organize the events soonest and your kind support is highly appreciated. Once again, CUC
wishes the well being of all our members as well as all insurance practitioners and to keep healthy during this tough period of
time.

Yours Sincerely,
Jeffery Chan

President of CUC for 2020/2021

29th October 2020


